
You will be able to view the full plans on 
our dedicated online Community Hub 
website that will go live after the last 
public exhibition session: 

 wembleygreenway.co.uk

Dear Resident,

You will have previously received a flyer inviting you to Regal London's public exhibition 
sessions on the emerging plans to redevelop the land behind 390-406 Wembley High 
Road, Wembley HA9 6AS.

We would like to sincerely apologise as the flyer was sent out with the incorrect dates. 

Please find below the correct details for the public exhibition sessions with the project 
team.

Patidar House, 
22 London Road,
Wembley HA9 7EX

Wednesday 5th July 2023
4pm to 8pm
&
Saturday 8th July 2023
10am to 1pm

WEMBLEY
GREENWAY

We look forward to hearing your views 
on the proposals. 

feedback@wembleygreenway.co.uk 
FREEPOST RESIDENT CONSULTATION 

R E G A L  L O N D O N  I N  W E M B L E Y

We apologise for any inconvenience or confusion caused. 




